REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: MARCH 11, 2015

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGEB)%

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/CITY ENGINEER @

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO CLOSE AND PULL OFF CALENDAR A CONTINUED
OPEN PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE VACATION OF THE
REMAINING PORTION OF VENDELL PLACE BETWEEN AGOURA
ROAD AND LIBERTY CANYON ROAD

On January 28, 2015, the City Council approved Resolution No. 15-1775, declaring the
Council’s intention to vacate Vendell Place and setting the ‘public hearing date for
February 11, 2015. On February 5, 2015, the Planning Commission approved
Resolution No. 15-1124, which determined that the proposed vacation conforms to the
City's General Plan and Section 65402 of the State’s Government Code.

On February 11, 2015, the City Council agreed to continue this item to the March 11,
2015, City Council meeting due to an error in publishing the public notice.

Upon further review, staff feels this vacation is not ready to move forward at this time,
and recommends that it be pulled off calendar for consideration at a later date.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council close and pull off calendar a continued

open public hearing for the vacation of the remaining portion of Vendell Place between
Agoura Road and Liberty Canyon Road.



